
Attention Parents !!  

We would like to remind our students 

to practice road and helmet safety 

before and after school. 

Big or small, safety is for all!! 

Here are some things to remember 

because more cars are on the road!! 

 Use helmets at all times—it’s the 

law. 

 Use assigned crosswalks. 

 Talk to kids about looking both 

ways before crossing the street. 

 Walk your bike or scooter on the 

school sidewalk. 

 

 

  

1 Wear a Hat in support of 
Mental Health Day 

2 Literacy Read-a-thon—  
Reading Logs Due to School 

3 No School 

9 Plant Order Pick Up from  
3—6 pm in the Gym 

10 Hot Lunch—Panago Pizza; 
T/Th Kinder 

13 Wear Purple for CdLS 

14 PAC Meeting—8 pm  

16 Tornado Drill Practice 

17-20 No School—May Long 
Weekend 

24 Lock Down Drill Practice; 
M/W Kinder 

31 Hot Lunch—Extreme Pita; 
M/W Kinder 

Please do not send snacks or lunch to school with your child that 

could  contain any kind of nuts or peanuts. It puts others at 

unnecessary risk.   

Important:  All Parents please 

sign in at the office when you are 

visiting the school. Parents that 

are volunteering please sign in 

and get a volunteer tag from the 

office.  
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Next Parent Council Meeting 

May 14 @ 8:00pm 

To join the meeting, use the link 

provided under the ‘Parent Council’ 

tab on the website. 

Up, Up, and 

Away...It’s May! 



HARD COPIES OF THE NEWSLETTER ARE AVAILABLE IN THE OFFICE 

Please be advised that there is NO 

playground supervision before 8:20am or 

after 3:20pm.  

Students are expected to go home after 

school before going to the playground.  

Field Trip Season is Upon Us! 
Please be attentive to your email inbox, as all 
Field Trip forms will come home to parents 
via your provided email. If there is a fee, 
please attend to it right away. Your child will 
be unable to attend any activity or field trip 
without payment or field trip permission prior 
to the date of the trip. If you require financial 
assistance or to set up a payment plan, please 
contact the school office. If 
you wish to volunteer for 
any of the Field Trips, 
ensure that your Criminal 
Record Check is up to date 
and at the school office! 
 

Gr. 6 Final Exam Week: 
The Grade 6 PAT’s have been pared back to 
two exams: Social Studies and Science. The 
Grade 6 students will write final exams for the 
other two courses: L.A. and Math. The 
following dates are the scheduled testing days: 
 
June 17 (Monday) - Language Arts 
June 18 (Tuesday) - Math 
June 19 (Wednesday) - Social Studies 
June 20 (Thursday) - Science 
 
Please make sure your child is 
well rested, brings a water 
bottle, and is prepared. Good 
luck to all our Grade 6 
students!! 

Turn Around and Parking Lot 

Please be extra careful before and after school when dropping 

your children off. There are many cars and children and 

accidents are much more prone to happen during these times. 

Make sure you are properly parking your car and ensuring your 

child is safe to exit. We have seen several cars stopped in the 

middle of the road or in unsafe areas with children exiting when 

it is not safe. We all need to work together to ensure the safety 

of our students. 
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BHES PAC Plant Fundraiser 

Pick Up Date: Thursday, May 9 

Plant pick-up will be in the BHES gym between 

3—6 pm. 

Inline Skating 

The students had a blast learning how to Inline skate!!! Thank 

you to all the parent volunteers who took their time to help tie 

skates for the students who needed assistance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Wear Purple for CdLS Awareness: May 13 

We want to honour National CdLS Awareness 

Day by wearing purple on Monday, May 13. CdLS 

(Cornelia de Lange Syndrome) is a genetic 

condition that is characterized by numerous 

physical, intellectual, and behavioural differences. 


